
  

 

 TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: Rosalynn Hughey 

  AND CITY COUNCIL 

   

SUBJECT:  SEE BELOW  DATE: May 22, 2020 

              

 
 

TRANSMITTAL 

 

SUBJECT:  PLANNING COMMISSION COMPOSITION ORDINANCE AMENDMENT 

 

  
REASON FOR TRANSMITTAL 

 

The Planning Commission will hear the above-referenced item on May 27, 2020. The City 

Council hearing is scheduled for June 2, 2020.  The memorandum with Planning Commission 

comments will be submitted under a different cover. 

 

 

       /s/      

       ROSALYNN HUGHEY, DIRECTOR 

 Planning, Building and Code Enforcement 

 

 

For questions please contact Deputy Director, Robert Manford, at 408-535-7900. 

 

 

Attachment: Planning Commission Memorandum 

 COUNCIL AGENDA: 6/2/20 

 FILE: 20-607  
 ITEM: 8.1 

 

https://www.sanjoseca.gov/Home/ShowDocument?id=58743
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